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At the end of last week, we celebrated Yeovil Town’s 

National League South Trophy as part of their tour of 

all local primary schools and emphasise the im-

portance of Yeovil Town as a community football 

club.  

 

A huge well done this week to all our Year 6 pupils 

who have carried themselves calmly, sensibly and 

with maturity as they tackled the end of KS2 SATs.  

Thank you to staff and parents for supporting this 

process and ensuring pupils were at school in good time everyday. 

 

It’s a busy week next week (which is the final week before the half-term).  On the agenda, a ‘prayer day’ 

on Tuesday when we will be exploring the concept of prayer with Rev Nick and Rev Coelette including vis-

iting the church and reflective activities.  On Thursday it’s an Outdoor Learning Day—more information to 

follow. 

 

The Awards Assembly on Friday afternoon is open to all parents.  Please do come along to celebrate 

achievements this term and watch an open dance lesson! 

 

Also, to be confirmed, we are arranging with Stanchester for our Year 4 to attend a sports event during 

the week (this will be during the day and pupils will be transported by minibus). 

Have a great weekend.  Mr Caswell 

Upcoming dates  

Tuesday 21st May—Prayer Day 

Thursday 23rd May—Outdoor learning Day 

Friday 24th May—2.45-3.15pm Awards Assembly including dance  

HALF TERM 

Monday 3rd June—INSET DAY 

Monday 3rd June—Friday 14th June—Year 4 Multiplication Check Weeks 

Monday 10th June—Friday 14th June—Year 1 Phonics screening check 
week 

Clubs 

Monday 

Tennis (Years R-6) 

Board Games (YearsR-6) 

Tuesday 

Rounder's (Years4-6) 

Dance (Years R-3) 

Wednesday 

Enterprise (Year 6 Only on 

1st, 8th and 22nd May) 

Thursday 

Year 6 Booster Club 

Multi Sports (Years  R-5) 

Early Bird 

Mon—Fri 8.25am—8.55am 

Our half term Core Value: Compassion 
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Other news  

 

Uniform 

We are working with our uniform supplier for new logo stock to be available to buy for Sep-

tember.   

 

With the cost of living crisis and environmental awareness that we do not wish to waste good 

quality second hand uniform that could be passed down, we will have an extended period for 

the full change to new uniform to take place.  Therefore there is no expectation for pupils to 

be in new uniform in September.  However, we advise that if you do need to buy uniform that 

you hold out for new stock to be available and avoid buying any items with the current logo on. 

 

More information will follow once we have confirmation of availability from our uniform sup-

plier. 

 

 

Thank you for your support 


